MURCHISON AND CLOSUIT

ALAMO NATIONAL BUILDING
SAN ANTONID 5, TEXAS

October 28, 1953

0Oil Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Our lease man, G. G. Unangst, P. O. Box 153, Loco
Hills, New Mexico, has informed us that you have requested
a plugging report, Form C103, on the State C-1 well.

Our records indicate that on April 3, 1950, we filed a
plugging report on this well, and that the report was corrected
by an amended report filed April 25, 1950, the change being
necessary due to our having shown an improper location for
the well in the original report.

If you are unable to find a copy of the report filed April

25, 1950, please furnish us with a sufficient number of forms
and we will promptly forward the report to you.

Yours very truly,

MURCHISON AND CLOSUIT
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